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Week of February 18, 2015
· Thank you to all of the parents who sent in items for our Valentine’s Day Party. We had a great time!
· In Spelling and in Phonics, we have been working on long e and long o. We have learned about the magic silent e that makes the first vowel in a word say its name and we have learned about vowel teams or combinations of vowels that come together to make long vowel sounds. We will continue our study of long vowels next week as Spelling List 17 focuses on long a.
· In Math, we have been comparing two digit numbers using the symbols <, >, and =. We first look at the tens digits in both of the numbers to determine which number has the greater amount of tens. If the tens digits are the same, we then have to look at the ones digits to determine which is the greater number. This information can then be shown in a comparing number sentence. We related the symbol for greater than to an alligator or a shark. We said that the bigger number gets the “chompers” as it needs to devour more food!  An example would be: 87>53. Ask your child to explain to you why the chompers are biting the 87 and how come they are not biting the 53.
· This method of comparing has been helpful to us in learning about ABC order. We have to start with the first letters of the words and if those letters are the same, then we need to look at the second letters of the words to determine which one comes first.
· In Writing, we are focusing on writing “Small Moments” that have happened in our lives. We are learning that writers are artists when they include emotions or feelings and details using the senses in their writing. 
· In Science, we took our test on Astronomy. The amount of information that we learned about the sun, the moon, the stars, and astronauts in this unit is out of this world! (
